THE YANKEE
NETWORK

STATION WHTD
54 PRATT ST.
HARTFORD <, CONN.

Engineering Dept.

Wovember &9, 1944

Mr. S. R, Morss
R-=3 Bradford
Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

We have your letter reporting reception of Radio
Station W H T D on November 27, 1944 from 6:12 PM
to 6:25 PM.

We are pleased to verify your report and should
like to hear from you again on the reception of
eny other presentations which you might hear from
our studios.

Yours very truly,

RADIO STATION WH T D

Rogé;s B, Holt
Chief Engineer
RBH: @ ja



